March 25, 1985

The Rev. Fr. Vertanes Kalayjian, Pastor
St. Mary Armenian Church

4125 Fessenden Street, NW

Washington, D.C. 20016

Dear Fr. Vertanes:

H.E. Archbishop Torkom Manoogian approved your 1984 annual parish
report, and enclosed is his letter of confirmation.

Please note that although the Nominating Committee went through
the motion of taking a secret ballot for the election of the

officers of the annual assembly, it overlooked presenting a
double slate of candidates.

Thank you for sending the missing section in your report which
was just received. :

With best regards.

Sincerely,

Michael M. Kermian
Director



